


Blessed Sacrament Parish   
First Sunday of Lent 

March 6, 2022 

Monday   March 7, 2022     
8:00 a.m.  Robert Welchert 

  

Tuesday  March 8, 2022 

8:00 a.m.  Sharon Zehnle 
        

Wednesday   March 9, 2022  
8:00 a.m.  Ernie Buckman 

5:30 p.m.  Klene Family 
 

Thursday   March 10, 2022 

8:30 a.m.  Richard Reis 

3:00 p.m.    Sunset Home, James E. Johnson 
   

Friday   March 11, 2022 

8:00 a.m.  Allen Peters 
   

Saturday   March 12, 2022 

8:30 a.m. — Spanish James Johnson II 
 

Sunday   March 13, 2022                     
8:00 a.m.  Norman Schmelzle 

10:00 a.m.  Steve Kruger  

5:00 p.m.   Parish Family 

Pastor’s Column  Continued 

 

    This coming Lent our parish will host a video Bible series, 
The Bible and the Sacrament, produced by Scott Hahn and 
the St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology. It is an 11-episode 
video series, each video 30 minutes in length, which explains 
the Scriptural foundations of the Sacrament. We will have 
two weekly times available for you to attend throughout the 
season of Lent: Friday’s at 6:30—7:30 p.m. and Tuesday’s at 
1:00—2:30 p.m. Below are the Friday times and episodes.  
 

 Fri., March 11 at 6:30—7:30 p.m. Episodes 3 & 4 

 Fri., March 18 at 6:30—7:30 p.m. Episodes 5 & 6 

 Fri., March 25 at 6:30—7:30 p.m. Episodes 7 & 8 

 Fri., April 1 at 6:30—7:30 p.m. Episodes 9 & 10 

 Fri., April 8 at 6:30—7:30 p.m. Episode 11 

 

    This Sunday Quincy Notre Dame kicks off their Annual 
Fund with a talk at all Masses by current QND students.  
As a QND alumnus, I can personally attest to the value of a 
QND education. I ask that parish members listen with your 
hearts this week to the testimony provided by our QND         
students. We hope that we all might respond generously to the 
QND Annual Fund Drive. 
 

Please mark your calendars for Picture Taking for our New 
Pictorial Directory. Picture taking will take place in the 
Gathering Space: 
  • Tuesday, March 29 — Saturday, April 2 

           • Tuesday, April 5 — Saturday, April 9 

 

    I want to take a moment to thank our many Parish Bulletin 
Sponsors whose generosity continues to make our Sunday 
bulletins possible. Their business names are listed on the back 
two pages of every bulletin. I am indeed very grateful for all 
of our bulletin sponsors. Please consider patronizing these 
businesses as an expression of our gratitude for their generosity 
to Blessed Sacrament Parish. 
 

    Parish members will notice that we now have placed 
Blessed Sacrament School Support envelopes in our pews.  
These white envelopes are in addition to the monthly school 
envelopes that you find in your envelope packets. These 
School Support envelopes are an opportunity for parish members 
and guests to make a spontaneous contribution to the school. 
Please use them whenever the Holy Spirit moves you to        
gratitude for our school, especially when we see our Blessed 
Sacrament students shine so brightly with the light of Christ. 
 

    Finally, the Trip to the Holy Land will be August 23 to 
September 2, 2022. The itinerary has been assembled.  
Please go to the following website to the itinerary to see if 
you might like to join us. 
 

 https://www.theholylands.org 

 

May the Peace of Christ be with you all, 
 

Fr. Tom 

     

    Today we celebrate the 1st Sunday of Lent. In the gospel 
we hear of Jesus’ forty days in the desert being tempted by 
Satan. Our own forty days of Lent can also be an opportunity 
for us to be led into the “desert” where we can focus more 
deliberately on our relationship with God. May these forty 
days be for us an opportunity for authentic renewal. 

 

    The season of Lent should include the following elements 
for us to focus upon: (1) Fasting — giving up something we 
like; (2) Prayer; and (3) Charity — doing charitable works for 
others and donating money to charity. Blessed Sacrament will 
provide several liturgical and devotional opportunities each 
week during Lent to assist you in your spiritual growth during 
this Lenten season. 
 

Monday: 8:00 a.m. — Mass (w/7:30 a.m. Confessions) 
Tuesday: 8:00 a.m. — Mass (w/7:30 a.m. Confessions) 
Wednesday: 8:00 a.m. — Mass (w/7:30 a.m. Confessions) 
  8:30 a.m.—5:10 p.m.  — Eucharistic Adoration 

  5:30 p.m. — Mass (w/4:30 p.m. Confessions) 
Thursday: 8:30 a.m. — Mass (w/8:00 a.m. Confessions) 
Friday:  8:00 a.m. — Mass (w/7:30 a.m. Confessions) 
  6:00 p.m. — Stations of the Cross 

 

    On the Sunday Evenings of Lent before 5:00 p.m. Mass, we 
will celebrate Solemn Evening Prayer in the context of a 
Holy Hour of Eucharistic Exposition. The Sunday evening 
schedule, beginning Sunday, March 6, will look as follows: 
 

  3:50 p.m.  — Eucharistic Adorations begins 
       3:50—4:20 p.m. — Confessions 

       4:20—4:40 p.m. — Solemn Evening Prayer 

                     4:40—4:50 p.m. — Benediction and Reposition 

  5:00 p.m. — Evening Mass 

 

From The Pastor’s Desk 



Faith Formation 

This month’s speaker is Deacon Dennis Holbrook ! 

Why do some people receive in the hand, some on the tongue, and even some on their knees?  
 

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops states, “The communicant may choose whether to receive the Body of Christ in 
the hand or on the tongue. When receiving in the hand, the communicant should be guided by the words of St. Cyril of  Jerusalem: 
‘When you approach, take care not to do so with your hand stretched out and your fingers open or apart, but rather place your left 
hand as a throne beneath your right, as befits one who is about to receive the King. Then receive him, taking care that nothing is lost.’” 

 

The reception of the Eucharist is a personal decision about how to best receive our Lord with reverence. Prior to the Second          
Vatican Council, Catholics would receive at the altar rail on the tongue. This had several benefits. Firstly, communicants were able 
to express bodily their interior disposition: one of humility and adoration as they approached the table of the  Lord. Additionally, it 
prevented any particles of the Eucharist from falling to the ground. Finally, it also prevented Jesus being laid into hands that were 
not clean.  
 

Today, many Catholics choose to receive the Eucharist on the tongue to encourage devotion within themselves to the Eucharist and 
also prevent any of the Eucharist particles from being lost and potentially trampled on. Even the smallest crumb of the Eucharist is 
the totality of He who cannot be contained — Jesus Christ. People who receive on their knees also do this out of great love for their 
Eucharistic Lord.  
 

These dispositions do not communicate anything to us about the communicant, but rather about who it is that they receive.  
 

While our physical disposition is important, our interior disposition is even more crucial. One should not receive the Eucharist if 
they are in a state of mortal sin without receiving absolution or have not observed the hour fast — for in doing this they drink           
judgment upon themselves (1 Corinthians 11:29). Common mortal sins include but are not limited to: missing Sunday Mass, sex 
outside of marriage, marriage outside of the Catholic Church, same-sex sexual relationships, drunkenness, pornography usage,       
masturbation. 
 

You can submit a question to faithformation@blessedscs.org. 

Liturgy Corner 

Children’s Catechumenate to Start Soon 

Blessed Sacrament will soon be beginning RCIA 
for children above the age of 7 seeking the       
Sacraments of Initiation. This program will       

include catechetical instruction and activities to 
help these young hearts grow closer to the Lord.  

 

If you know a child interested in joining the    
Catholic Church, please have their parents contact 

Ginny Steinkamp at                                             
faithformation@blessedscs.org 

 

————————————————- 

 

Short Youth Group Meeting 3/10 at 3 p.m. 
In the spirit of Lent, we will have a short meeting 
this week for youth group and fast from our usual 
snacks and activities. We will instead offer up a 
Rosary for peace in Ukraine. Family and other  

parishioners are welcome to join!  
 

We will also collect hygiene items to donate          
to Horizons.  

Our Rosary should last no longer than 30 minutes 



 

 

School News New Pictorial Directory 

Photos Needed 
Do you have photos of church events that have taken place 

between 2016 and now?? We need them for the 2022 Parish 
Directory!! We are collecting pictures from any and all parish 

activities including the Sacraments, RCIA events, school 
events, Bible studies, church committees, and Septemberfest. If 
it happened in or around our church we’d love to see the photos!!   
Please send your pictures, including a brief description, to 

Julie Herring at jafish812@gmail.com or text to 217-653-4804. 
Please note, we may not be able to use every photo we          

receive, but please send as many as you’d like!  

Prayer - Hospitality - Service - Faith Formation 

Family Read 
Night  

  
2022 

Reminder: Pictorial Directory Sign Up  
  

Just a friendly reminder that our pictorial Directory photo dates 
are fast approaching! We will be having family photography 
on the dates below. Appointment times will fill up fast, so do 
not delay and schedule your time soon. 
  

Just for participating you will receive a complementary 8x10 
portrait and church directory. You will view your images right 
away and have an opportunity to purchase family portraits – our 
directory wouldn’t be complete without you! 
  

You can schedule your appointment after Mass in the Gathering 
Space or by clicking the link www.ucdir.com and click on 
schedule your appointment on the right hand side, enter il206 
in the church code field, and enter photos in the church password 
field, or call the Parish Office at 217-222-2759. 
  

Photography dates:   
 • Tuesday, March 29 — Saturday, April 2  
 • Tuesday, April 5 — Saturday, April 9  
__________________________________________________

For your Health & Wellness. . . 
This March, we will be focusing on Nutrition…                   

Nutrition plays a role in all persons health and wellness, 

and can be closely tied to a person’s behavior, spiritual 
life, and relationships. The human body is biologically 

designed to function at its optimum level of fitness by 

ingesting the nutrients, proteins, and vitamins it needs 

from outside sources. The materials we ingest provide 

our body with energy it needs to perform basic cellular 

activity that makes our bodies work. While food available 

to us can vary by region, climate, and weather, we are 

blessed enough to live in a country where an immense 

assortment of food is abundant, and in an age when 

food preservation is almost effortless. Poor nutrition 

contributes to increased disease (especially heart disease!), 

shorter life-span, and lower quality of life.    
 
Healthy Snacks: Bananas, oranges, honeydew, cantaloupe, 

grapes, kiwi, blueberries, strawberries, and blackberries. 

Did you know that fewer than 1 in 10 adults and children 
consume less than the daily recommended amount of      

vegetables, and only 4 out of 10 children, and 1 out of 7 
adults, get enough fruit daily.      



Prayer - Hospitality - Service - Faith Formation 

February 27, 2022 

Council of Catholic Women 

The spring meeting of the Council of Catholic Women 
will meet on Monday, March 14, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Gathering Space. Please bring one or two bags of 
individual wrapped Easter candy. Annual dues will be 
collected at this meeting, $5.00. If you are unable to 
attend, you can put your dues in an envelope marked 
CCW in Sunday’s collection. 
 

Quincy Deanery Council of Catholic Women will 
meet for the spring meeting on Wednesday, March 16, 
2022, at St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Pittsfield.  
Registration is 8:30 a.m. in the church Lobby. Registration 
and luncheon, $6.00. Please call the Parish Office or  
Sally Kroner at 217-229-7177 to register. Deadline is 
March 11. 
 

Regular Collection        $9,848.00   
Annual Support       $17,350.00   
Electronic Giving                    $5,975.00 
Total Collection           $33,173.00 

Weekly Support Needed                         $12,013.00                       
Deficit/Surplus                                      $21,160.00  

Regular Support Actual (YTD)                   $413,898.35 
Regular Support Needed (YTD)                $420,455.00 
Regular Deficit/Surplus: (YTD)                    ($6,556.65)   

Total School Collection                    $15,536.00 
Haiti                            $995.00 

This Week in Our Parish 

Monday    March 7, 2022          
PSR    6:30 p.m.—7:45 p.m.         

Tuesday   March 8, 2022         
Grief Share in GS         10:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m.  
Bible & the Study in GS              1:00 p.m.—2:30 p.m.      
Liturgy Class in GS  6:00 p.m.—7:00 p.m. 
Men’s Group in GS  7:00 p.m.          
Girls’ Small Group in LL  7:30 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 

Wednesday   March 9, 2022         
Adoration      8:30 a.m.—5:10 p.m.        
Soup Supper in GS  6:00 p.m.—7:30 p.m.        
Education Council in school 6:00 p.m.            
Pastor’s Cabinet in LL            7:00 p.m. 

Thursday   March 10, 2022                   

Youth Group in GS  3:00 p.m.—4:30 p.m.            
RCIA in GS   6:30 p.m. 

Friday    March 11, 2022         
Stations of the Cross       6:00 p.m.           
The Bible & the  Sacraments       6:30 p.m.—7:30 p.m. 

Monday Morning Mass Returns! 

Monday morning Mass will be celebrated at 8:00 a.m.        
Come and join us and celebrate the love of the Lord! 

 Prayer Chain 

If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, 
call Carol Price to add their intentions to the Prayer 
Chain: 217-223-8881. 

 Remember the Sick in Your Prayers... 

Please pray for parish family members:   
Doris Hildebrand, Tom Liesen, Betty Wiewel, Allan Harvey, 
Tim Lenane, Robin Cimera, John Sloup, Ralph and Barb         
Peters, Pauline Richmiller, Vicki McKim, Melissa Blickhan, 
Maggie Kistner, Dora Doellman, Gayle Reis, and Pam Potter.    

14-Day Candle   

Burns in Memory of                

Anna and Joe Sloup, Jr.  

 14–Day Candle                               
If you would like to have a 14-Day Candle burn in         

remembrance of a deceased loved one, please call          
the office at 217-222-2759. 

Circle of Caring 

If you know of anyone who could use a helping hand after  
returning home from the hospital, please contact Jessica Peters 
at 310-795-7505 during the month of March 2022. The Circle 
of Caring is for anyone who has just had a baby, returned home 
from the hospital, or is unable to drive. Volunteers will carry in 
meals, provide rides, do housekeeping tasks, or just lend a 
helping hand. 



Prayer  - Hospitality  -  Service  - Faith Formation 

MENS  GROUP SOUP SUPPER GRIEF  SHARE 

The Men’s Group of Blessed Sacrament will be hosting 
Soup Suppers on Wednesday evenings during Lent.  
(Exceptions being Ash Wednesday and Wednesday of 
Holy Week.) Suppers will be held in the Gathering Space 
starting after the 5:30 p.m. Mass. 

Come join the Men’s Group for 
an enjoyable bowl of soup and 
fellowship with others from           
the parish.                              

A FREEWILL offering will be accepted! 

St. Anthony/St. Dominic Fish Fries 

Mark your calendar for the upcoming                                      
St. Anthony/St. Dominic Lenten Fish Fries.  

St. Dominic: March 4, March 18, April 1  

St. Anthony: March 11, March 25, April 8.  

4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Spring Craft/Vendor Fair 

St. Anthony Ladies Society is sponsoring a                               
Spring Craft/Vendor Event March 19, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendar to do some spring shopping on Saturday, 
March 19, 9:00 a.m.–2:00 p.m. at the Father Irenaeus Hall 

(formerly called St. Anthony Hall).  

Grief Share is a ministry at Blessed Sacrament whose purpose 
is to help anyone who has lost a loved one or friend and is 
grieving. The journey of grief towards healing and hope is a 
lonely, difficult one.   

Where: Blessed Sacrament Gathering Space  
 1119 South 7th, Quincy, IL 

When:  Starting Tuesday, March 1, from 10:00 a.m. till Noon 

 for 13 weeks 

These sessions are non-denomination and free of charge. Every 
week addresses a particular aspect of grief. 

Anyone dealing with grief, or knows someone who is in grief 
is welcome to attend. If you have any questions, please contact           
Deacon Terry Ellerman at 217-222-2759 or Gene Soebbing at 
217-222-5638. 

St. Brigid Church 

All you can eat FISH FRY — Buffet Style —  
Friday, April 1, 5:00—7:30 p.m.    

Alaskan Walleye, Homemade Potato Chips, Potato Salad, 
Baked Beans, Applesauce, Desserts, Beverage          

Adults: $10        Ages 6—12: $6        5 & Under: Free         
Carryout Available   •   Wheelchair Accessible 

 

TODAY — MARCH 6 — SOUP LUNCH     
11:00—2:00 at St. Brigid’s     

Chili, Chicken Noodle and Cheesy Potato, Maid Rites,          
Hot Dogs, Dessert, Beverages                  

FREEWILL OFFERING    
(Bring your own container if you want carryout) 

Knights of Columbus   
 

Drive-thru FISH DINNERS every Friday night from              
5:00 to 7:00 p.m.  •  $12 ……………………………………….. 

Weekly Big Raffle on Tuesday Nights.  
Jackpot is over $13,500!     

Tickets on sale from 6—7:45 p.m. with  drawing at 8:00 p.m. 
……………………………………… 

If interested in joining the K of C, today, March 6, at               
1:00 p.m. is the next opportunity, or call 217-440-0875.  

Roman Catholic Cemetery Clean-up will be held March 28 to 
April 1. You must have everything off the graves by Sunday, 
March 27. PLEASE! Mark your flowers with the name on the 
stone and your contact number so if they come off there is a 
better chance of having them returned to the right spot. 

Greenmount Cemetery Clean-up will be from March 14 to 
March 18. All items must be removed by March 13. 

CEMETERY CLEAN-UP 

Newly Baptized 

Please welcome to our parish Rachel Marie Coovert, Kinsley 
Faith Adams, and Brynleigh Grace Adams.   

Rachel Marie was born December 16, 2021, the daughter of 
Aaron and Sara Steinkamp Coovert.  Rachel was baptized on 
February 27, 2022. 

Kinsley Faith was born on March 6, 2015 and Brynleigh 
Grace was born on October 12, 2019.  They are the daughters 
of Bradley and Kristin Morrison Adams.  They were baptized 
on February 27, 2022. 

Please keep Rachel, Kinsley, and Brynleigh and their families 
in your prayers. 



IT  
support when 
you need it! 

Computer Sales - Computer Repairs 

217.617.4758
www.facebook.com/astechnology.biz

SAVE 40% 

ON GROCERIES 

EVERYDAY!

O’DONNELL’S 

TERMITE & PEST CONTROL, INC. 

Celebrating 75 Years 

217-222-0049 
www.odonnellspestcontrol.com

222-5579 

a fun place to eat & drink 
2902 BROADWAY 

Welcomes You Anytime

Knights of Columbus 
COUNCIL #583 

Pray For Pro-Life and Vocations

600 Jersey St. Quincy 
217-222-1122

Rob Gengenbacher

page 6

Greg Wittland, CFP, ChFC 

Michelle Miller, CFP , RICP 
Investment Advisor Representatives

1200 Hampshire Street, Quincy, IL 

217.209.3916 

RETIREMENT PLANNING � ESTATE PLANNING � COLLEGE PLANNING

      ® 

®

www.awerkamp.com 

Machine Shop & Welding, 237 N. 7th Street 
Steel Sales & Fabrication 321 Broadway 

Tested Since 1947

Da Capo Foundation
1-888-352-1854

Press 1 - To hear the Life of a Saint. 
Press 2 -To hear the Thought of a Saint. 
Press 3 - To hear discussion of a belief 

of our Catholic Faith. 

dacapofoundation.com

r r

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES FOR March 13, 2022 

Mass Times Servers 

Communion 

Minister 
 Greeters  Lectors 

Usher 

Sunday, 

8:00 a.m. 

Olivia Young 

Quinn Feldner 

Drew Fitzgerald 

Brad Morrison 

Brian & Jean Brod  (GS) 

Justin Hale Family 
(WD) 

Pam LaTour 

Kevin Steinkamp 

Ted Johnson 

Ed Lohman 

Glen Ebbing 

Sunday, 

10:00 a.m. 

Maddie Maas 

Logan Terwelp 

Eva Cramer 

Deacon Terry 

Emily Barnes Family 
(GS) 

Jim & Barb Daggett 
(WD) 

Kathy Xamis 

Matt Bozarth 

Willl Venvertloh 

Marvin Schreake 

Ron Kelly 

Sunday, 

5:00 p.m. 

Sydney Hibbard 

Noah Cunningham 

Logan Meyer 

Jane Lester 

Susan Peters (GS) 

Paulette Bozarth (WD) Terri Zaerr 

Mike Boll 

John Bozarth 

Bob Bergman 

Ed Duesterhaus 

SERVERS THE WEEK OF March 6, 2022 

March 7, Monday & March 8, Tuesday – 8:00 a.m. – Sofie Hale, Blakleigh Haubrich 

March 9, Wednesday & March 10, Thursday, 8:30 a.m. & March 11, 8:00 a.m. – Blake Myers, Ellie Reuschel, Amanda Goerlich 

March 12, Saturday – 8:30 a.m. – Noah Cunningham & Angel Salcedo & Kevin Alvarado 



          Nursing & Retirement  

        Campus

Skilled Nursing Care 

Assisted Living 

Retirement Condos
 

Now Accepting Gene Grawe Fund 

For All Privately Paid Services

Rapid Rebound Suites To  
Get You Back Home. 

“Our Family Guiding Your Family 

Through The Next Seasons Of Life.” 

1440 N. 10th Quincy 217-224-3780 

stvincentshome.com

St
. Vincent’s
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312 North 33rd St. Quincy, IL 
217-223-7022

Mechanics Known for  

Their Word and Their Work

 FUNERAL HOME 
823 Broadway • Quincy, IL 

217.222.1011

Walter Scott Reed

 
LOHMAN TAX 

& ACCOUNTING SERVICES 

Federal & Illinois State 
Direct Deposit Refunds 

All States Available 
1818 STATE ST. 

222-4410 • Fax: 222-4422

J H CONCRETE 
CONSTRUCTION 
Jerry & Jack Holtschlag 
Owners - Parishioners 

224-9043
633 MONROE

State Street Bank 
Quincy’s Oldest Community Bank 

Member FDIC

 Silhouette  
     Shoppe 

117 North 6th Street 
Quincy, IL 62301 

Tel. 217.223.8791 
9:30 - 5:00 Mon-Sat

TV Mass for Shut-Ins 
The Fourth Degree Knights of Columbus broadcasts  
Mass for the Shut-Ins every Sunday 10:30 a.m. on 

Channel ABC (Basic Cable 3). 
             If you know of someone who would benefit from a missal with 
Sunday and Daily Liturgies,  CONTACT Dan Hummel and we will 

send a Pray Together Missal free of charge. 
TERRY OBERT, Faithful Navigator, 223-2085

FREE ESTIMATES �  
WATER FURNACES � 

FIRE PLACES � 
WOOD BURNING � 

STOVES 

(217) 222-1368

QUINCY , IL � BLESSED SACRAMENT

2020-2021 First Friday Memorials for Blessed Sacrament Church 
Clare Hessling 

Nelson & Kevin Freels 
Arlene Lamphere Family 
Missie Ohnemus Moore 

Traci Dede & Mary & Jerry Lovell Families 
Van Marter & Meade Families 

Kuse & Schmidt Families 
Pat Willer 

Deceased members of Fenwick & Schinderling Families 
Living & Deceased members of the Louis Frese & Walker Morrison 

Families 
Herring & Kuhn Families 

Simons & Cassidy Families 
Bill Wegs 

Patrick Joseph Dolan 
Smith & Franke Families 

Hultz, Rhineberger & Ohnemus Families 
Ron, Carl, Ethel & Gertrude Peters 

Charles, Margaret, Pete & Steve Huefner 
Louis Holtschlag Family 

Welchert & Richmiller Families 
Nick Schulte & Living & Deceased members of Schulte/Grawe Families 

Members of Albright & Havermale Families 
Madalon Elam & John & Delores Peterson 

Members of Norbert & Viola Klingele Family 
Members of Henry & Regina Geschwandner Family 

John & Betty Holtschlag Family & Kathleen Cain 
Harold & Virginia Hartman & John Hartman 

Cook, VandenBoom & Gollaher Families 
Josie & Eva Knuffman 

Bange & Benz Families 
Charlie & Scott Roan 

Living & Deceased Members of Lawrence & Marie Klauser Family 
Ted Peters, Vern, Rose & Gerald Zimmerman 

Janet Kroeger & Mary Alice Meyer 
Living & Deceased Members of the Sacred Heart League 

Maas & Doyle Families 
Fr. Don, Everett & Mary Knuffman  

Jeffrey & BJ VandenBoom 
Living & Deceased Members of the Bozarth & Kelly Families 

William & Esther Bergman 
A.B. Blickhan & H.B. Schuering Families 

Les Duesterhaus 
Frank & Elsie Olps & Family 
Goehl & Koetters Families 

Ted Berter Jr. & Sr. Families 
James & Catherine Johnson, Lawrence & Mary Dietrich Families 

Evelyn Holtschlag 
Deceased Members of the Haugh & Jochem Families 

Esselman & Moranville Families 
Burghart & Reinold Families 

Ernie Buckman 
Greg Buckman 

Selby & Meier Families 
Ronald W. Hinkamper 

Beckman, Hinkamper Families, John Michael Cimera 
Parker & Mildred Gates 

Living & Deceased Members of the Council of Catholic Women 
Flaiz & Lohman Families & Nick Miller 

Living & Deceased Members of the Hull, Dempsey & Kelly Families 
The Franco Family  --  June & Anita 

Liz Galloway & Families 
Mike & Laura Rokita 

Living & Deceased Members of Penie & Emma Vahlkamp Family 
J.A. Buckman 

Gale &  Annette Hill Family 
Martin Birchfield 

RUPP
RENTAL.COM 

217-257-0360

Charles H. Scholz, Agent 
 4832 Broadway, Quincy, IL  

217-224-6665 
www.sfquincy.com 

Like a good  neighbor, State Farm is there.

 F U N E R A L  H O M E

Brian C. Durante,  
Co-Owner 

217-222-4907
www.hansenspear.com

Jeff Wiemelt, Broker / GRI 
Mays Real Estate, Inc. 
3601 East Lake Centre 
Quincy, IL 62305 

Office: (217) 228-3100 
Cell: (217) 242-4228 

www.JeffWiemelt.com 

� MEAT � FROZEN � PRODUCE � DRY GOODS � 
� TABLE TOP � CLEANING SUPPLIES �  

� EQUIPMENT � DISPOSABLES �

140 Maine St., Quincy 
217-222-0500 

Open to the Public 

              
Family Owned &  

Operated Since 1873

Erie 
Insurance®

We’ve got  
you covered. 
It’s our true blue promise

Auto � Home � Business � Life

Troy Dawson 

224-7474

100% Local Catholic Owned 

liberty.bank 

100 Years ~ 4 Generations 
   Holtschlag 

Florist 
12th & Adams 

222-1680 • 222-1679
Floral Shoppe • Greenhouse

600 Jersey St. Quincy 
217-222-1122

Rob Gengenbacher

222-5579 

a fun place to eat & drink 
2902 BROADWAY 

Welcomes You Anytime

Da Capo Foundation
1-888-352-1854

Press 1 - To hear the Life of a Saint. 
Press 2 -To hear the Thought of a Saint. 
Press 3 - To hear discussion of a belief 

of our Catholic Faith. 

dacapofoundation.com

Greg Wittland, CFP, ChFC 

Michelle Miller, CFP , RICP 
Investment Advisor Representatives

1200 Hampshire Street, Quincy, IL 

217.209.3916 

RETIREMENT PLANNING � ESTATE PLANNING � COLLEGE PLANNING

      ® 

®

www.awerkamp.com 

Machine Shop & Welding, 237 N. 7th Street 
Steel Sales & Fabrication 321 Broadway 

Tested Since 1947


